
Dear parents and caregivers, we have had a busy couple of weeks finishing off
semester one. As of this Monday, we have moved into our third 10 week
learning block for the year.
Parents, please be aware that the Daymap parent portal is available for you to
access your child's learner review and semester one report. If you are having
trouble, please contact the college ICT staff who can assist through email:
dl.1035.ictadmin@schools.sa.edu.au. You can access your child's reports
within the attachment section on the Daymap parent portal.
We are super excited to announce that on the 1 August, we will be celebrating
a House Madness event during extended care group. More information will
come out shortly about feature events. We have been given permission by
governing council to have a red day and will be encouraging students to wear
their house colours.
Staffing update: Miss Harleen Kaur Manocha will be leaving us at the end of
this term, we are pleased to announce Miss Linda Cheesman will be joining the
teaching team and teaching 7E Universal Reasoning and Integrated Inquiry. 

Pete Usher 
Year 7/8 Assistant

Principal

Do you follow our official Whyalla Secondary College Facebook and Instagram pages, or are you connecting through
our school newsletter or website? We are trying to connect with you through multiple ways to provide a regular update
of the events and learning opportunities with a range of videos, photos and news stories. 
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